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Dear Hamilton City Clerk, 

I'm writing to express my sadness and disappointment at the upcoming closure of the Aviary. I have 
enjoyed visiting it with my family. I hope that the City will work with Friends of the Aviary to find 
another suitable location. 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Sonja 
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